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DOLA Small Business Relief Grant 

 

 

Alamosa, CO - The City of Alamosa is participating in the State of Colorado’s Small Business 

Relief Program (SBRP) that was created to allocate money to eligible small businesses operating 

within the city of Alamosa.  These are grant funds that do not need to be paid back and 

applications are accepted until February 8, 2021 and funds will be dispersed by February 12, 

2021. 

 

Eligible businesses are restaurants, bars, distilleries, wineries, breweries, caterers, movie theaters 

and fitness or recreational sports centers with revenues under $2.5 million. The business must be 

a corporation, limited liability company, partnership, or sole proprietorship in good standing with 

all licenses and founded prior to March 26, 2020. Businesses must have at least one employee 

unless they are a sole proprietorship, and they must have a reduced revenue of at least 20 percent 

due to capacity restrictions from public health orders. It is open to those who are under state- 

mandated severe capacity restrictions that began on December 10 or before, and are still under 

those restrictions through December 31. The entity must be in compliance with all public health 

restrictions. 

 

The final award amount is dependent upon the number of qualified applicants.  Maximum 

awards are as follows:  

 Receipts less than $500,000 - $3,500 

 Receipts between $500,000 - $1 million - $5,000 

 Receipts between $1 million and $2.5 million - $7,000 

 

Application deadline is February 8, 2021.  Please contact Lisa Sandoval, 589-2593, with any 

questions.  More information and application can be found at https://cityofalamosa.org/covid19/  
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